
COMPULSORY  

REFEREES SEMINAR FOR 

ALL REFEREES WISHING TO 

OFFICIATE IN 2016 

13TH February, 2016 

9AM TO 4PM 

I understand that you might have prior commitments, but this is the full on Seminar 

needed to be attended by all Referees who wish to officiate in 2016 to be made 

aware on what is happening in 2016. 

Therefore it is imperative that all Referees attend this informative Referees Seminar 

of the 2016 Season. 

Members from Wide Bay and Football Qld will also be in attendance.at this Seminar 

WHERE:  AT THE JOHN EBELING ADMINISTRATION CENTRE,FOOTBALL 

BUNDABERG GROUNDS, MAYNARD ROAD, BUNDABERG 

REFEREES TO BRING: - Water, sunscreen, hat, comfortable clothing, 

soccer/referee boots (a must as there will be practical work on fields), 

notepad, pens, snacks and some food. If you have your own Referee Flags, 

please bring them as well. 

Courtesy reminder please be punctual , as we are on a timeframe and please 

be courteous to speakers as we are all there to help you with your 

development.  No unnecessary talking and all mobile phones are to be  turned 

off. 

LUNCH:  A BBQ lunch (steak, sausages, bread and water) will be provided. 

ENQUIRIES:  Please contact Ms Femia Eizema, Referees Operational Manager, 

Football Bundaberg via email – femia12@bigpond.com or ring 0407 024 043 

(after 4pm) if you have any further queries. 

 

mailto:femia12@bigpond.com

